
    

PRESS RELEASE
Monday, June 19, 2017

JOIN MAYOR DEMARIA AND COUNCIL ON AGING FOR SUMMER 
CONCERT SERIES 2017

Mayor Carlo DeMaria and the City of Everett would like to invite all residents to join for 
its annual Summer Concert Series. All concerts are free of charge and are open to the 
public. They will be taking place at the Connolly Center (90 Chelsea Street) beginning at 
7 p.m. on the following dates: 

Thursday, July 20: “Walkin’ The Line:” A Country/Western Band
Thursday, July 27: “The Hal McIntyre Big Band:” A 16 piece-dance Orchestra
Thursday, August 3: “Stephen Savio & Seabreeze:” Italian/American Music
Thursday, August 10: “Smokin’ Joe and the Henchmen:” Will be returning by popular 
demand! 

For additional information, please call Dale at 617.394.2323 or Ida at 617.394.2260.
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